
Topic fun 
 

This Week we have been exploring 
Where the Wild Things  Are by  
Maurice Sendak. 
 
We had a brilliant (if rather cold) 
morning at the Wild Place on Tues-
day organising our very own ‘wild 
rumpus’ making up our own rules.  
We pretended to sail away on Max’s 
boat, wondering where we would 
travel to.  We looked for signs of 
monsters living in the woods and 
then pretended we were ‘kings for 
the day’. 
Back in school we have made some 
splendid monsters and have ex-
plored sounds and movements they 
might make.   

Things to remember 
 

 
We will be going to the  Wild Place 
on Tuesday  afternoon and the fore-
cast is still cold.  Please make sure 
the children are appropriately 
dressed with warm layers, espe-
cially feet, hands and heads! 
 
We need newspapers to make pa-
pier mache next week.  If you could 
spare us some from the Recycling 
that would be great! 
 
FYI - week beginning 28th the chil-
dren will need to come dressed as 
Antarctic explorers.  More next week. 

Spellings … 
Should 
Would 
Could 
Through 

MATHS 
 

This week we have been looking at numbers 
that are more than 100.  We have started to 
learn about 3 digit numbers being Hundreds, 
Tens and Units. Practise at home making 3 
digit numbers and put them into a table 

likethis.  173   
 

 
 

Writing corner 
 
Find a picture from a book, maga-
zine or the internet of a real or im-
aginary animal.  Try to use pairs of 
describing words to write a de-
scription eg.  The kitten has soft 
white fur.  It’s claws are small, 
pointed and sharp.   

I’m bored box 
Pretend that your bed is a boat and make 
a den to live in on your 
very own island.  
When you are there 
make up your own 
Wild Things adventure! 
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